
Starting Monday, September 17, 2007, the alpine section of the Sun Road between the west tunnel 
and Haystack Creek will close for the season to accommodate accelerated road work; therefore, 
vehicle access to Logan Pass from the west will not be available for the remainder of the fall season 
beginning September 17.  East of Logan Pass, a washout must be repaired and a temporary bridge 
removed before winter.  A fall season east side schedule will soon be announced for this work. 

Daytime travelers may experience up to 30­minute delays between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. on Monday, August 6 to Friday, August 10 as 
construction crews do survey and masonry work approximately one mile above the loop. Pilot cars are escorting traffic between 
the west side tunnel and one mile above the Loop. No weekend delays are anticipated. Vehicles larger than 10' high and 8' wide 
are discouraged from traveling through the construction zone because of the existing rock cuts. Watch for construction traffic. 
Note: Beginning August 13, nighttime travelers may experience 4­hour delays between 10 p.m. and 6 a.m. Sunday evening to 
Friday morning.  Nighttime travelers may drive U.S. Highway 2. 

PLEASE NOTE: July 1st through Labor Day, the new Glacier National Park shuttle system is available as an option for free 
transportation to locations along the road. Depending on the route, the buses depart every 15 to 30 minutes. The last buses leave 
Logan Pass at 9:30 pm. The shuttle system is not intended to accommodate large tour groups, which may need to separate into 
several buses and could lead to excessive delays for these groups. Stop by the Apgar Transit Center or St. Mary Visitor Center for 
additional information and park trip­planning resources. 
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